
LIQUOR LICENSE AVAILABILITY NOTICE 

CITY OF EAU CLAIRE 
          JANUARY 5, 2023 

 

Notice is hereby given that applications will be accepted in the office of the Licensing Specialist 

until noon on February 13, 2023 for one available Combination “Class B” Intoxicating Liquor 

and Fermented Malt Beverage license for the 2022-2023 licensing period to sell and serve beer, 

wine and liquor in the City of Eau Claire. 

 

Applications are available:  

City of Eau Claire website: www.eauclairewi.gov/treasury 

Department of Revenue website: www.revenue.wi.gov 

Email: licensing@eauclairewi.gov 

City Hall, Treasury Counter, 203 S Farwell St. Eau Claire, WI 54701  

 

Questions?  Contact the Licensing Specialist via email at licensing@eauclairewi.gov or by phone 

at 715-839-4923. 
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